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Hi everyone
Welcome to our new members who joined GSQ during February.  Last month was a busy 

month at GSQ with a very successful Open Day on Saturday 22 February followed by the first 

Introduction to Family History course the next day.  Many of our volunteers assisted at Open Day 

where the visitors kept streaming in.  The next day Janice Wellard and Elaine Cooper rolled up to 

run the course so a very big thank you to all volunteers for their assistance in these events and 

for all their other activities in February.

On 1 March we have the first Members’ Meeting for 2014 commencing at 10am at the 

Resource Centre at 38 Fisher Street. This is an opportunity for members to provide their feedback 

on any topic to the Management Committee.  I hope to see you there.

On Tuesday 4 March there is a visit for GSQ members to the Queensland State Archives 

(QSA).  You can meet us at the archives for an orientation, tour and then some research or, 

alternatively, we can arrange to take you to Runcorn from Fisher Street.  However, you must let 

GSQ know that you are attending so we can provide numbers to the QSA.  If you haven’t been to 

the archives this is a perfect opportunity.  Alternatively, this is an opportunity to do more research 

at the QSA.

There are two education sessions in March.  I will present Finding Grandma: Tracing the female 

line on Saturday 15 March at 9.30am and Helen Smith is presenting Friendly Societies and Family 

Historians on Monday 17 March at 10am.  On Wednesday 2 April at 7pm, Lisa Jones, Curator 

for the Police Museum is presenting on 150 Years of Policing in Queensland so think about 

registering for this early.  These events are at Fisher Street.  Please remember to register for the 

events which can be done online at www.gsq.org.au 

The Annual Seminar for 2014 is on Sunday 25 May so please put the date in your diary.  The 

theme this year is Hidden Treasures:  Secrets from the documents.  Speakers this year are Dr 

Jennifer Harrison, Shauna Hicks, Helen Smith, Stephanie Ryan (SLQ) and Jane Wassell (QSA).  The 

topics will range from Colonial Secretary’s Correspondence, The Australian Joint Copying Project, 

First World War, School Records and many more.  A flyer is in your March Generation so book 

early.  

March sees the Scottish, Legacy, Family Tree Maker and German Groups meeting.  As well, 

on 23 March we have the first meeting of the First World War/Military interest group.  Details 

on all interest groups are later in the eNews. 

Finally, I will mention the Unlock the Past cruise in early February.  There were a number of GSQ 

members onboard and Helen Smith, Tiggy Johnson, Geoff Doherty and myself presented so GSQ 

was well represented.  Helen had several presentations and Tiggy talked about family history and 

poetry which was refreshingly different. 

Please contact me on president@gsq.org.au if you have any issues to discuss.

Happy researching

Marg Doherty, President
president@gsq.org.au 
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Redlands

On 14 March 2014 the next Bayside 
Morning Tea will be held at the home 
of Dave and Alice Rogers at 9.30am. 
Dave will give a demonstration on 
finding people on the World Ancestry 
so bring along any queries you may 
have. All members welcome  Phone 
Elma on 3893 1841 for further 
information.

Meetings are held at our rooms 
15A William Street, Beaudesert, 
on 4th Wednesday of each month, 
commencing at 10.00am.

The library is open each Wednesday 
from 10.00am to 2.00pm.

No meeting in December.

North Brisbane

Bayside

Beaudesert

The North Brisbane Branch of GSQ   holds 
its meetings on the first Friday morning 
of each month (except January)  at the 
Brisbane North Area Scouting Centre at 
23 Sicklefield St Alderley.   Doors open at 
8.45 am. 

North Brisbane Members are able to 
borrow from our extensive library of 
books, magazines, fiche and CDs for a 
small fee.

The next meeting of the Branch will be on 
Friday  the 7  March at 9.00 am.  

Visitors are welcome.

The next meeting of the Redland 
Genealogical Society will be held at the 
Donald Simpson Centre, Bloomfield Street, 
Cleveland, commencing at 12.15pm on 
Wednesday, 12 March.  Guest Speaker will 
be Les McFadzen whose topic is "Using 
the Family Treemaker Program".  Les is the 
leader of the Society's Family Treemaker 
group and has extensive knowledge of its 
facilities and pitfalls.  All welcome - $2.00 
admission.

The Society will once again host a display 
at historic Ormiston House at the annual 
Celtic Festival on Sunday, 30 March.  As 
well as providing genealogical information 
for visitors, members will be selling tickets 
in a food hamper raffle which will be drawn 
on that day. 

Southern Suburbs
Southern Suburbs Branch’s March meeting 
will be held on Monday 17 followed by 
our guest speaker Helen Smith who will 
be speaking on ‘Mapping your Ancestors’. 
The meeting commences at 7.30pm at the 
Upper Mt. Gravatt Scout Den, down Carson 
Lane which runs between the Upper Mt. 
Gravatt State School and the Progress Hall, 
Logan Road, Upper Mt. Gravatt.  

For further information please email 
southernsuburbs@optusnet.com.au 
or contact Noele Alexander on Phone 
3208 2518.  Visitors are always very 
welcome

From Your Management 
Committee

Monday Morning Natters
Look forward to seeing everyone at Monday 
Morning Natters on March 3, 2014 at 10:00am.

Join us for morning tea and a discussion with GSQ 
Secretary Helen, on the 'New technologies at GSQ'  
and of course anything else members would like to 
discuss.

Since eNews comes out on the first day of the 
month, this is an early reminder about the April 
Meeting so that everyone will have time to 'Book the 
Date" on Monday April 7, 2014 at 10:00am.

Topic will be 'Gadgets - Scanners and voice recorders' 
and will be hands on, so bring along a photo to scan 
and a USB if you would like to take the image home. 

GSQ is reorganising our space in March. As you 
were informed in the February eNews, GSQ 
was successful in obtaining a Gaming Machine 
Benefit Fund grant to purchase three microfiche 
cabinets. This will enable safer, dust free storage 
of our many valuable microfiche. The microfilm/
microfiche cabinets will be situated in the area 
that the microfiche currently occupy. The film/fiche 
readers will be situated under the louvers along 
that wall. This means that all GSQ’s microform and 
readers will be in one convenient area. Moving the 
readers from the library means that more space is 
available, particularly for education classes. Moving 
the microfilm from the library also allows better 
access to the books etc in that area of the library. 
The cabinets will not be arriving until late March 
and we will need a working bee to reorganise the 
space, and importantly, organise the placing of the 
microfiche into the cabinets. If you are interested 
in helping out please contact me on 
secretary@gsq.org.au to find out more. 

Take care

Helen Connor
Hon. Secretary

The Inside History 
Magazine

is available for 
purchase at GSQ!
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North Brisbane

Bayside

Beaudesert

Ballygilbert Presbyterian Church records online  

From Emerald Ancestors - www.emeraldancestors.com - Baptismal records for Ballygilbert Presbyterian Church in the parish of Bangor, County 
Down have now been added to the birth database.

These entries cover the period 1841 to 1901 inclusive, and include the Child’s name, Father’s name, Mother’s Maiden name, Date of Birth & 
Date of Baptism. Townland is also included in a number of entries in the database.

More Aberdeenshire records added to Deceased Online    

From Deceased Online - www.deceasedonline.com - We've started a long project to upload all burial records for all of the 200+ burial grounds 
managed by Aberdeenshire Council.

Records for 20 burial grounds have just been added to the database joining those for Peterhead's historic St Peter's Churchyard and main 
cemetery.

Waterford death records transcripts on RootsIreland     

New statutory death records for County Waterford (including Waterford City) are now available via RootsIreland (www.rootsireland.ie). The 
coverage is as follows:

RootsTech clips on FamilySearch YouTube channel      

The latest annual RootsTech conference in the United States has now ended. A series of video clips from the event have been made available 
on the FamilySearch YouTube channel at https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLGng78LVGBHGHLmMETrbjE5cR5MUzwfY1, whilst full 
length presentations will be made available on the RootsTech website in due course at https://rootstech.org

Waterford Urban 1 1864--1911
Waterford Urban 2 1864--1912
Ballymacarberry 1864--1912
Cappoquin 1864--1911
Clashmore 1864--1911
Rathgormack 1864--1912
Ringville 1864--1912
Seskinane 1864--1912

St Mary's 1864--1912
Templemichael 1864--1911
Whitechurch 1864--1911
Kilsheelan 1864--1916
Kilmeaden 1864--1912
Ballyduff 1864--1912
Dungarvan 1864--1911
Woodstown 1864--1912

Portlaw 1864--1912
Tramore 1864--1911
Ardmore 1864--1911
Lismore 1864--1911
Tallow 1864--1911
Bonmahon 1864--1911
Kilmacthomas 1864--1912

Bear in mind a RootsIreland transcripts cost 5 Euros, whereas a photocopy of the original record from the GRO in Roscommon 
(http://www.welfare.ie/en/Pages/General-Register-Office.aspx) is just 4 Euros. Indexes to statutory records for the Republic of Ireland are 
available from 1845-1958 on FamilySearch, Ancestry and FindmyPast.

More Welsh newspapers placed online       

From the National Library of Wales: 

There is great excitement today as we release 27 publications titles (200,000 pages) from the Library’s rich collection on Welsh Newspapers 
Online (http://welshnewspapers.llgc.org.uk/en/home).

York Peculiars original probate documents from Origins.net        

From Origins - www.origins.net -  Obtaining copies of the original probate documents for York Peculiars Probate Collection 1383-1857 has 
now been made easier and cheaper.

Most of the York Peculiars Probate records held at The Borthwick Institute for Archives have been digitised, and National Wills Index subscribers 
can now purchase the original documents images using Pay per View credits and view these images directly from the index records.

This collection makes available, exclusively on the National Wills Index, a comprehensive index to over 25,000 wills and other probate 
documents proved in the 54 Peculiar Courts of the Province of York between 1383 and 1857.
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Net Nibbles Continued
The following articles are from Eastman's Online Genealogy Newsletter and is copyright by Richard W. Eastman. It is re-published here 
with the permission of the author. Information about the newsletter is available at http://www.eogn.com. 

2.     From Eastman’s Online Genealogy Newsletter

The Ulster-Scots Community Network  has published a number of books concerning the lives of those in Scotland, Ulster, and their descendants 
throughout the world. Best of all, electronic versions of the documents are available free of charge.

If you have an interest in the history and the people of Scotland and Ulster, you can find the books at on the USCN at 
http://ulster-scots.com/publications. You might also want to check out the rest of the Ulster-Scots Community Network web site by starting at 
http://ulster-scots.com/.

HistoricGraves.com - An Online Graves and Graveyards Finder for Ireland (http://www.historicgraves.com)

The Historic Graves project is a community focused grassroots heritage project. All information is contributed by volunteers and all information on 
the site is available to everyone, free of charge. The volunteers are located in Ireland and are part of local community groups who have been trained 
in low-cost, high-tech field surveys of historic graveyards and recording of their own oral histories. Together, they have built a multi-media online 
written, visual, and audio record of the historic graves in their own areas and have contributed the information to the Historic Graves project.

This is a great resource for anyone researching Irish ancestry. It is a "work in progress." That is, not all graveyards have been surveyed yet but new 
information is being added frequently. You can see a map of the completed graveyards at http://historicgraves.com/graveyardsmap. Click on an area 
of interest on the map to "zoom in" and see the details.

Good News about Forthcoming Online Service for Birth, Marriage & Death Records from Northern Ireland

The North of Ireland Family History Society's Facebook page has some good news for anyone researching ancestors in what is now Northern Ireland. 
The GRONI (the General Register Office for Northern Ireland) spent about 3 years and a lot of money digitising their records. Those records are now 
expected to be available online within one or two months.

You can read the full article at http://goo.gl/zxxZFS

BillionGraves and MyHeritage Work Together to Digitize the World’s Cemeteries

BillionGraves and MyHeritage recently announced that they are working in collaboration to bring about the digitization of the world’s cemeteries. 
This new arrangement will result in tens of millions of family historians and genealogists from around the world working together to digitally capture 
and preserve images of cemetery tombstones, record their GPS locations and create valuable new indexes of these images. These two companies will 
work together to make the BillionGraves website and app available in 25 languages. To read more about this new collaborative agreement, visit the 
BillionGraves blog or visit the MyHeritage blog site

FamilySearch Adds Close to 4.2 Million Indexed Records and Images to Collections from Australia, Brazil, Canada, Germany, Italy, United 
Kingdom, and the United States

FamilySearch has added close to 4.2 million indexed records and images to collections from Australia, Austria, Brazil, Belgium, Canada, Dominican 
Republic, France, Germany, Honduras, Italy, New Zealand, Peru, Spain, United Kingdom, and the United States. Notable collection updates include the 
543,676 images from the Brazil, São Paulo, Immigration Cards, 1902–1980 collection; the 499,702 indexed records and images from the 
New Zealand, Archives New Zealand, Probate Records, 1848–1991 collection; and the 264,610 images from the United Kingdom, World 
War I Women’s Army Auxiliary Corps Records, 1917–1920 collection. Search these diverse collections and more than 3.5 billion other records 
for free at www.FamilySearch.org.

FamilySearch has added more than 4.5 million indexed records and images to collections from Brazil, China, Colombia, Ghana, Italy, Netherlands, 
Paraguay, Philippines, Portugal, Spain, and the United States. Notable collection updates include the 1,165,725 indexed records from the U.S., 
West Virginia Marriages, 1780–1970, collection; the 469,903 images from the Ghana Census, 1984; and the 415,997 indexed records from 
the United States Census, 1860. Search these diverse collections and more than 3.5 billion other records for free at www.FamilySearch.org
View Interviews and Video Highlights of RootsTech 2014 on YouTube

February 8, 2014 By Steve Anderson 

RootsTech 2014 was filled with some great highlights this year. Nearly a dozen motivating and inspiring video clips were shown in presentations over 
the 3 days of conference presentations. Some fascinating interviews were taped at the media hub with guest speakers and other visitors who took 
part in our RootsTech activities. 

Keep up to date by following this one.

http://www.textqueensland.com.au

3.    www.FamilySearch.org

4.    http://paper.li/geniaus/australian-genealogists

5.   Helen Smith
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GSQ visit to the State Archives 

Tuesday 4 March  • 10.00am - 4.00pm

Events
Bookings are essential for all GSQ education sessions and courses.  

You can book online at http://www.gsq.org.au/index.php/events   Alternatively send a cheque to GSQ at PO Box 8423, 
Woolloongabba, Q 4102 or call in at Fisher Street.   Email gsq1@optusnet.com.au or phone 3891 5085 for further information. 

GSQ has organised a visit to the Queensland State Archives (QSA) for members on Tuesday 4 March. The visit will include a 
presentation about the Archives, a tour of the facilities and time for research. This is a great opportunity if you have not been to 
the Archives previously. If you have been previously, come along and undertake your research with pleasant company.
Members should arrive at the QSA at 435 Compton Road, Runcorn by 10am.  If you require transport, we are arranging car-
pooling from GSQ at East Brisbane at the cost of a gold coin. You must be at 38 Fisher Street by 9.15am. There is also an 
opportunity to attend the LDS library nearby if members are interested.
We need to advise the QSA of numbers, so please email gsq1@opusnet.com.au or phone 3891 5085 to let us know that you are 
attending and your transport arrangements.  Also let us know if you want to visit the LDS.
You need to bring your lunch as there are no shops available. There is a microwave and a fridge available for researchers and tea 

and coffee. We hope to see you on the 4 March.

Finding grandma: Tracing the female line - Marg Doherty, President, GSQ 

Saturday 15 March  • 9.30am - 11.45am

Finding details on your female ancestors can be difficult. In this session, women’s roles in society in earlier generations will be 
discussed as will tips on how to discover information on the women in your family.
Cost: $10 for GSQ members and $15 for non-members Venue: GSQ, 38 Fisher St, East Brisbane Bookings are essential.

Using Timelines in Your Research - Helen Smith

Saturday 26 April  • 9.30am - 11.45am

Timelines are a fantastic research tool for family history to document what you know, what information you are missing and, 
also, what is occurring in the world which affects your ancestors’ lives. 
Cost: $10 for GSQ members and $15 for non-members Venue: GSQ, 38 Fisher St, East Brisbane Bookings are essential.

Friendly societies and family historians - Helen Smith 

Monday 17 March  • 10.00am - 12.00noon

Friendly societies played a pivotal role in the support of people in the development of Australia. They were insurance agents, 
education facilities, social groups and more. There are a variety of records that were kept by these organisations which are a 
treasure trove when found.
Cost: $10 for GSQ members and $15 for non-members Venue: GSQ, 38 Fisher St, East Brisbane Bookings are essential.

150 years of policing in Queensland  - Lisa Jones, Curator, Qld Police Museum

Wednesday 2 April  • 7.00pm - 9.00pm

Lisa will discuss the Queensland Police Service over the last 150 years and give you clues on researching your police ancestors
Cost: $10 for GSQ members and $15 for non-members Venue: GSQ, 38 Fisher St, East Brisbane Bookings are essential.
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GSQ is continuing with three General meetings during the year.  This provides members with an opportunity to raise issues of 
concern (or provide positive feedback.)  The first General Meeting for the year is on Saturday 1 March commencing at 10am. 

GSQ has been asked to provide some family history 
stories to the City-South News and South-East advertiser 
in order to promote the Society and its Open Days.

If you have any family who lived in any of the following 
suburbs and would be prepared to write a story about 
your ancestors (with photos if possible) could you please 
email these to Carole Williamson for use during 2014.  
(Email - cwil6975@bigpond.net.au)

Annerley

Dutton Park

Fairfield

Highgate Hill

Kangaroo Point

Moorooka

South Brisbane

Tarragindi

Tennyson

West End

Woolloongabba

Yeerongpilly

Yeronga

Balmoral

Bulimba

Camp Hill

Cannon Hill

Carina

Carina Heights

Carindale

Coorparoo

East Brisbane

Greenslopes

Hawthorne

Holland Park

Holland Park West

Morningside

Murarrie

Norman Park

Seven Hills

Carole Williamson

Email: cwil6975@bigpond.net.au

Mobile: 0428 017 520

General Meeting                           Saturday 1 March 10:00am

Place My Past Demonstration    Saturday 8 March 12:15pm

Annual Seminar      			    Sunday 25 May 2014

Jonathan Whiting and Daniel Pollard from Place My Past will be joining us to talk about using maps to help with genealogical research and 
the presentation of family tree information.

Place My Past is a new website which lets you plot your family tree on a map and then explore the places where your family events took 
place.  This includes viewing information, images, historical maps, datasets and events from other peoples’ trees. 

Hidden Treasures – Secrets from Documents with Dr Jennifer Harrison, Shauna Hicks, Jane Wassell (QSA), Helen Smith, Stephanie Ryan (SLQ)

Morning Session 9:00am - 12:10pm  -  Afternoon Session 1:00pm - 4:00pm

Queen Alexandra Community Centre, 347 Old Cleveland Road, Coorparoo 4151 (parking on-site)

Costs: Full Day (including morning tea, lunch & afternoon tea) $50 members $60 dollars non-members

Family history stories for local newspapers

City South News - Thursday Publication

Contact

South-East Advertiser - Wednesday Publication
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Ashgrove:	Exploring Irish Ancestry,	 Tuesday 4 March, 5:30pm to 7:30pm

Mt Gravatt: Researching the UK,  Wednesday 5 March, 11am -12:30pm

Bracken Ridge: You’ve collected all the information about your family history but 
don’t know how to write it down,  Wednesday 5 March, 1-3pm

Garden City: Australia & WW1,  Friday 7 March, 10:30am to 12:30pm

Carina: Enhancing your Family Tree with Google,  Tuesday 11 March, 10am to 12pm

Corinda: Australia & WW1,  Wednesday 12 March, 1-3pm

Sunnybank Hills: Australia & WW1,  Saturday 15 March, 10am to 12pm

Indooroopilly: Exploring Ancestry.com,  Thursday 20 March, 10:30 am-12:30pm

Bulimba: Introduction to Family History,  Saturday 22 March, 10am to 12pm

Nundah: Australia & WW1,  Saturday 22 March, 1:30pm -3:30pm

Brisbane Square: Nursing as a Respectable Profession, Sunday 23 March, 
10:30am -12:00pm

Fairfield: Exploring Irish Ancestry,  Tuesday 25 March, 10:30am -12:30pm

Stones Corner: Enhancing your Family Tree with Google, Friday 28 March, 1-3pm

GSQ in your local BCC library

If you missed any of these at GSQ they are now being presented at your local library. Please make bookings on 3403 8888

Queensland State Archives
For What’s on at the Archives check  
http://www.archives.qld.gov.au/Whatson/Pages/Seminars.aspx 

Find your First World War soldier 
• 18 March 2014             10 am - 12 noon
• 4 November 2014           2 pm - 4 pm
Join us for a workshop which may help you locate records on the life of your First World War soldier. Bring your wireless device – 
laptop or tablet – to join in research exercises presented during the workshop. 
Bookings essential as sessions hold a maximum of 15 attendees. 
Entry is free. Bookings essential due to limited places for a maximum of eight attendees. 
To book, please call 07 3131 7777 or email info@archives.qld.gov.au 	​ ​ ​

Harmony Day seminar 
• 21 March 2014     10 am - 11.30 am
Celebrate Harmony Day and the importance of multiculturalism in Queensland's history. Join us for a seminar on records in the 
collection that focus on multicultural groups in Queensland. Entry is free. To book, please call 07 3131 7777 or email 
info@archives.qld.gov.au

• 23 April 2014 - Brisbane City Council Library, Nundah 
   To book, please call the Brisbane City Council, on 07 3403 8888 
• 29 April 2014 - Redland City Council Library
   To book, please call the Redland City Council Library on 07 3829 8999.

Willis Family Celebration
5 & 6 July 2014,  Parramatta, NSW

Gathering, Dinner, Tall Ships Cruise for Descendants 
of Joseph Willis (arrived 1814) & Rosetta Willis (nee 
Murphy) 
Family names include: Willis, Whalan, Cook, 
English, Neale, O’Neill, Tolhurst, Gillis, Worthington 
etc.
Further information: www.williscelebration.com or 
willis1814@gmail.com
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Family Tree Maker Users’ Group

Legacy Family Tree Users’ Group

Scandinavian Group

Scottish Interest Group

All Interest Groups meet at GSQ, 38 Fisher St, East Brisbane unless otherswise stated

The next meeting of the Writing Group is scheduled for 27 April 

to avoid the Easter weekend. Further details of the program will 

appear in the April eNews. For more information contact Pauline 

Williams on pstirland@hotmail.com

Interest Groups
English Irish Group

Convict Connections Group

Writing Your Family History 
Group

German Interest Group

First World War/Military 
Interest Group   

The next English/Irish group meeting will be on April 6.  Everyone 

is welcome to attend with the doors opening at 10am and the 

meeting commencing at 10.30am.

Our next meeting will be at 10.00 am on  Sunday 2 March, 
everyone welcome.

The German Interest Group will meet on Sunday 30 March 

from 10am to 2.30pm.

With the commemoration of the commencement of the First 

World War in 2014 and the resultant interest in our ancestors’ 

experience at war or on the home front, GSQ is commencing the 

First World War/Military interest group.  All members are welcome 

and a discussion will occur at the first meeting on the 23 March, 

10.30am – 2.30pm to determine the final format for the group.   

GSQ members Russell Fraser, Les McFadzen and Geoff Doherty 

will assist with the group so come along to the meeting with your 

military interests. 

The FTM Users Group meets at the GSQ Library on Sunday 

9th March from 10.30am until midday. We will review the 

2014 version of the programme and compare it with the 

2012 version. This is a networking group (not a class) that 

can help beginners and assist more experienced members 

overcome any FTM problems they may face. 

Next meeting will be Sunday March 9.

Legacy 8 is well and truly out and it has some lovely new features to 

make data entry easier. Drop in to take a look. Learn how it will search 

Family Search for the person you have highlighted in your tree.

This Group will be from 1pm to 2:30pm

Don’t forget to watch the webinars that Legacy provides.  Checkout 

http://www.legacyfamilytree.com/webinars.asp#archives

There is now a Legacy Virtual Users Community within Google Plus. If 

you need to know more about Google Plus please come to the next 

group meeting.

If you are having any family tree program problems before then please 

email GSQ and we will try to answer your questions.

The next meeting of the Scandinavian Interest Group will be held 

on Sunday 16 March 2014 at 12:30pm. 

Another successful meeting in February, AGM and all, so we look 

forward to seeing everyone again at the next meeting in April. 

Date  Sunday April 13, 2014. Resource centre open at 9:00am. 

Presentation topic : 'Absconders'

Thanks to those who have offered their help and taken up roles 

in 2014.

NEW



NEW

MARCH Dates to Remember

APRIL Dates to Remember

GSQ e-NEWS

For more external events check out these links: • http://www.archives.qld.gov.au/Whatson/Pages/Events.aspx  
•http://www.slq.qld.gov.au/whats-on  • http://www.naa.gov.au/visit-us/events/index.aspx

Wednesday  12 • 6.00pm to 9.00pm GSQ Wednesday Night Opening

Wednesday  26 • 6.00pm to 9.00pm GSQ Wednesday Night Opening

Saturday 1 • 12.00md to 4.00pm GSQ Open

Saturday 1 • 10.00am General Meeting

Saturday 8 • 12.00md to 4.00pm GSQ Open

Saturday 15 • 12.00md to 4.00pm GSQ Open

Saturday 22 • 12.00md to 4.00pm GSQ Open

Saturday 29 • 12.00md to 4.00pm GSQ Open

Sunday 9 • 10.30am to 12.00md Family Tree Maker Users’ Group

Sunday 9 • 1.00pm to 2.30pm Legacy Family Tree Maker Users’  Group

Sunday 16  • 12.30pm to 2.30pm Scandinavian Group

Friday 14 • 9.30am to 11.45am Bayside Branch Meeting

Friday 7  •  9.00am to 11.00am North Brisbane Branch Meeting 

Monday 17 • 7.30pm to 9.30pm Southern Suburbs Branch Meeting 

Monday 3 • 10.00am to 12.00md Monday Morning Natters. GSQ - Gold Coin Donation

Tuesday 4 • 10.00am to 4.00pm GSQ visit to the State Archives

Saturday 15 • 9.30am to 11.45am Finding grandma: Tracing the female line with Marg Doherty, President, GSQ  - GSQ - $10 (M); $15 (NM)

Saturday 8 • 12.15pm Place My Past Demonstration with Jonathon Whiting & Daniel Pollard  - GSQ - Free

Monday 17 • 10.00am to 12.00md Friendly societies and family historians with Helen Smith  - GSQ - $10 (M); $15 (NM)

Wednesday 2 • 7.00pm to 9.00pm 150 years of policing in Queensland with Lisa Jones, Curator, Qld Police Museum  - GSQ - $10 (M); $15 (NM)

Saturday 26 • 9.30am to 11.45am Using Timelines in Your Research with Helen Smith  - GSQ - $10 (M); $15 (NM)

Wednesday 12 • 12.15pm to 3.00pm Redlands Branch Meeting 

Sunday 30 • 10.00am to 2.30pm German Interest Group

Sunday 23 • 10.30am to 2.30pm First World War/Military Group

Sunday 2 • 10.00am to 2.30pm Scottish Group

Saturday 5 • 12md to 4.00pm GSQ Open

Saturday 12 • 12md to 4.00pm GSQ Open

Saturday 26 • 12md to 4.00pm GSQ Open

Wednesday  9 • 6.00pm to 9.00pm GSQ Wednesday Night Opening

Wednesday  23 • 6.00pm to 9.00pm GSQ Wednesday Night Opening

Friday 11 • 9.30am to 11.45am Bayside Branch Meeting

Friday 4  •  9.00am to 11.00am North Brisbane Branch Meeting 

Monday 21 • 7.30pm to 9.30pm Southern Suburbs Branch Meeting 

Monday 7 • 10.00am to12.00md Monday Morning Natters. GSQ - Gold Coin Donation

Sunday 6  • 10.00am to 2.30pm English/Irish Group 

Wednesday 9 • 12.15pm to 3.00pm Redlands Branch Meeting 

Sunday 13 • 9am for 10am  to 3.00pm Convict Connections 

Sunday 27• 10.00am to 2.30pm Writing Group 

Wednesday  23 • 10.00am to 2.00pm Beaudesert Branch Meeting


